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Oregonians, and most of the NW, do not approve of the creation or restarting of 

nuclear reactor sites. It is not (according to those who know) an inexpensive solution 

to any power needs. Not only that (I assume profits is the driving force here), it's 

potentially catastrophic to the environment.  Who will deal with the nuclear waste? 

We don't want it. We've been there with Hanford - no thank you to the repeat 

production of a known bad idea. 

 

 


